
 

Objective ID [Objective ID] 

 

Dear Dan  

Stellar Passage Fast-Track Application 

We have checked our records and confirm that there are no existing resource consents to which 
Section 124C(1)(c) or 165ZI of the Resource Management Act 1991 (RMA) would apply if the 
Stellar Passage proposal was a resource consent application under the RMA. All current consents 
in the area of the Stellar Passage proposal are Port of Tauranga consents.  I trust this satisfies 
Section 30(3) of the Fast-track Approvals Act. 

If you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us.  

We look forward to continuing the consultation process prior to lodgement of the Stellar Passage 
application.  

Ngā mihi,  

 

Ella Tennent  
Consents Manager  

 

Copy to: 

luke.faithfull@mitchelldaysh.co.nz  
David@enspire.co.nz  

Port of Tauranga  
Private Bag 12504 
Tauranga Mail Centre 
Tauranga 3143 
 
Dan.Kneebone@port-tauranga.co.nz  
 

12 March 2025 
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